


Send	some	Christmas	cheer,	save	money	and	
support	your	Scout	Group.	

What	is	the	Scout	Christmas	Post?	
An	important,	seasonal	and	value	for	money	fundraising	ac6vity.	
Buy	a	Scout	Stamp	for	25p	for	local	area	delivery	(please	check	delivery	
areas	before	you	post).		
Return	card	in	special	designated	Scout	post-boxes	or	directly	to	Dennis	
Marsh	House	before	9th	December.	Cards	hand	delivered	by	Salisbury	
District	Scout	Groups	before	Christmas.	
Funds	raised	are	vital	and	are	used	to	help	fund	our	Scout	Group’s	
programmes	of	ac6vi6es.	
		
This	year	the	Group	Execu6ve	CommiNee	have	also	kindly	offered	to	
designate	a	percentage	of	the	funds	raised	to	subsidise	next	year’s	Group	
pantomime	trip	for	all	members.	

How	much	does	it	raise?	
2015	post	raised	over	£400	and	due	to	generous	one-off	charity	£4£	
funding	by	Barclays	Bank,	(up	to	£1,000),	we	have	the	opportunity	to	
double	the	amount	raised	for	this	year	only.	

How	can	I	help?	
Buy	stamps	from	our	group,	sells	stamps,	help	with	sor6ng	on	December	
8th,	9th	and	10th	and	help	with	deliveries.	
(Christmas	post	raises	money	for	the	all	the	district	groups	and	buying	
stamps	from	6th	Salisbury	raises	more	money	for	our	individual	group).	
		
Contact	your	Sec6on	Leader	or	any	CommiNee	Member	for	more	details	
and	with	your	offers	of	help.	


